
 
Summer 1 

YEAR 1 

NEWSLETTER 

Year 1 SHOW! 

At 2pm on 22rd and 23rd May 

we will be performing our 

show – Dear Zoo! 

We really hope you can 

come!  More details to 

follow about costumes etc. 

 

GLOBAL WEEK  

We are very excited to be 

travelling to a different 

place when we come back 

to school. Maple Class will 

learn what it is like in 

Iceland, and Cherry Class, 

Poland. We will be focusing 

on the geography of the 

area and comparing it with 

that of where we live. The 

children will experience art, 

music and food from their 

country and write a 

postcard to someone in the 

opposite class! 

 

PROJECT 

Our project this term is 

‘Animals’.  With a Science focus 

we will be learning about the 

structure of animals and how 

they are classified and also 

whether they are carnivores, 

herbivores or omnivores.  We 

will also have fun learning about 

our senses!  

Our Learning Logs will focus on 

the knowledge and 

Understanding for this topic too.  

Many thanks for your support in 

completing homework – it really 

helps the children to practice 

and remember what we have 

taught them at school. 

Year 1 TRIP 

On Wednesday 15th May, we 

will be going to Manor 

Farm!  More details to 

follow in a letter shortly. 

 

 


